
April 9, 1961 

Mr. Robin Gilbert 
c/o Mehta 
Mark Haven 
Strand Road 
Bombay 1, India 

Dear Mr, Gilbert: 

Many thanks for your letter of March 23. 

I appreciate the complexity of your task and 
I certainly hope that you will do your best both to 
help our fellow Jews in India and at the same time 
to make sure that no particular ideological group 
will have its interests prejudiced with regard to 
J.D.C. assistance. I deeply appreciate your good 
work and I am confident that you will arrange things 
to everyone's satisfaction. 

I am looking forward to hearing about the 
composition of the Council and the general development 

of things. 

All good wishes for a successful stay in Bombay. 

Sincerely yours, 

Rabbi Norman Lamm


